
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2023  
 

 
RE: MAJOR ROAD WORKS – DISTRIBUTOR ROAD UPGRADES 
 

 
As part of our commitment to maintain the local road network, we’re giving five high traffic roads across the 

municipality a ‘face lift’.  

Over the next few months we’ll be re-sheeting or resurfacing Somerville and Rosamond roads, Mitchell Street 

and Churchill Avenue, with a full reconstruction of Summerhill Road to follow later in the year, as part of a multi-

million dollar Distributor Roads Upgrades Project. 

These five roads carry high volumes of traffic into, through and out of the municipality.  

Over time cracks and potholes have appeared that we know are causing concerns for our community who 

identified road maintenance in the recent Annual Community Survey as one of the top areas for Council to 

immediately address. 

We’ve heard you and we are getting on and doing it! 

By re-sheeting or resurfacing these high traffic areas now, we can improve and restore the condition of the road 

pavement, extending their life expectancy and delaying the need for more expensive and disruptive 

reconstruction. These works will also remove any rubber or oil build-up ensuring they are safer to drive on. 

Re-sheeting and resurfacing involves removing the existing surface and replacing it with a new layer of hot mix 

asphalt. Minor kerb and channel works will also be undertaken to mitigate water ponding on some sections. This 

will involve raising/replacing sections of the curbs. There will be some noise and disruption associated with these 

works, but we will do our best to minimise this.  

Impacted residents may be asked to move their cars off the street for a period of time when we come to laying 

new asphalt, but as much as possible will still have access to their properties. Traffic management will also be in 

place to support safe navigation through these work sites, with works to take place at night. 

We want to get in and out quickly to do this work and are looking to complete the upgrades on the first four 

distributor roads by September 2023, weather depending, with the full reconstruction of Summerhill Road to 

follow after that. 

We’ll write to impacted residents again to provide more details on how the works are being delivered in each 

location and outline any impacts, closer to the time. 

You will find more project specific information on our website: maribyrnong.vic.gov.au/distributor-roads-upgrade. 

If you have additional questions please call us on 9688 0200 or email us at email@maribyrnong.vic.gov.au 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Patrick Jess 

Director Infrastructure Services 
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